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20th July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The Victorian Government today announced a further 7-day lockdown which will run from 11.59pm 
tonight Tuesday 20th July 2021 until 11.59pm on Tuesday 27th July 2021. 
 
Consequently, the College will continue to remain closed during this period unless the situation 
changes. NCC students from Prep to Year 12 will continue to learn remotely from home following 
their usual programs / schedules during this time.  
 
I would like to re-emphasise that the college is only permitted to allow children of parents/care 
givers who are both Essential or authorised Workers and have no other alternative supervision 
arrangements, to attend onsite until the College reopens for onsite learning again. If you believe 
that you fall into this category, please contact the College Office and we will talk through the 
arrangements with you. 
 
To assist you with your child’s learning, if you require a laptop computer in order to complete 
Remote learning tasks, please contact the College Office to arrange a loan device. 
 
All camps and excursions scheduled for Week 3 (26th – 30th July) have been postponed. 
 
I encourage you to keep an eye on the list of Covid-19 exposure sites via the following link: 
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/exposure-sites  
 
Please contact the College Office if you have any questions or queries and of course we will 
continue to keep you informed as we receive more information.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Damian Higgins 
Principal 


